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Rock and Roll for ANWR


For Alaska’s future, ANWR drilling is a critical issue. We recently started the rock and roll band ANWR, in order to help sway the U.S. Congressional vote in favor of opening ANWR to oil drilling.


Band member and Keyboard player Joan Massart-Paden explains, “Music is a grassroots element for most people. Our music is based on the premise that if the American public hears through music that real people support the drilling at ANWR, maybe some of the politicians opposing the drilling would change their vote.”


The band has currently written and recorded one song, aptly titled “Drilling – Yes or No”, and is attempting to get it distributed locally and nationally. The lyrics, written by Gary Webster and Connie Wilhelm, aren’t really controversial, but they do have a strong message. “Drilling issues, we gotta face. We’re divided in the race. From this point where does it go? Is it drilling yes or no?”  The song also remembers the horrors of September 11 in the lyrics: “We can’t forget the terror that brought us all together. We raised our flags and sang the songs. The adversity made  us strong.”
The song is available on demo for media use. 
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